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March 25, 2020 
 
 
 
Pierce Conservation District 
308 W Stewart Ave 
Puyallup, WA 98371 
Attn: Ryan Mello, Executive Director 
 
 
 
Re: Approval of City Forest Credits application dated March 25, 2020 
 
 
Dear Ryan: 
 
Thank you for submitting an application for the City of Puyallup, WA – Peck Riparian Planting. I’m writing 
to let you know that City Forest Credits has approved your application dated March 25, 2020. We look 
forward to working with you. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Liz Johnston 
Director, City Forest Credits 
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November 19, 2020 
 
 
 
Pierce Conservation District 
308 W Stewart Ave 
Puyallup, WA 98371 
Attn: Ryan Mello, Executive Director and Jayme Gordon, Habitat Improvement & Environmental 
Education Director 
 
 
 
Re: Approval of City Forest Credits application dated November 10, 2020 
 
 
Dear Ryan and Jayme, 
 
Thank you for submitting an application for the South Prairie Creek Preserve – Interior Floodplain 
Planting to be included in the 2020 Projects for the Pierce Conservation District Reforestation Program. I’m 
writing to let you know that City Forest Credits has approved your application dated November 10, 
2020. Per our Project Implementation Agreement for 2020 Projects, this planting site will be included in 
the contract terms.  
 
Thanks for your continued partnership. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Liz Johnston 
Director, City Forest Credits 
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